
 

 

To:  Candidate for Member of the Board of Education 

From: Tammi Wadeson, District Clerk 

RE: Nomination Petition Packets  

Date: March 12, 2024 

 

 

 

Nominating Petitions for the Board of Education are currently available in the District Office. 

  

 If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 607-637-1301. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Tammi Wadeson, District Clerk 

Hancock Central School 

67 Education Lane 

Hancock, New York 13783 

607-637-1301 

Twadeson@hancock.stier.org 
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